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KGNG-LD FI 168638 
Minor Change 

KGNG-LD lost its lease and was required to move approximately 260 to 
another tower located on Black Mountain.   

This change indicates interference to KPVT-LD.  In as much as KPVT-
LD had accepted interference from its initial displacement application 
filed December 2013 to Ch 27, KGNG-LD had a Ch 26 Construction 
Permit that was granted prior in 2012.  At that time, KGNG caused 
4.35% interference to KPVT.  This minor change to KGNG (moving 260 
ft on the same communications site) actually shows a small decrease in 
interference to KPVT-LD, 4.23%. 

As the stations have been co-existing for many years, this minor change 
is of little consequence. 

This is an existing communications site with many towers, no new 
construction is involved and the site is clearly marked and fenced.  The 
applicant will cooperate and accommodate the needs of any other 
station at this site as necessary. 

Respectfully submitted, 
Susan Hansen 
Consultant 
September 26, 2020  

❖

❖

❖



Original 
Site KGNG

New
Site 

KGNG




